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Landsdale Primary School P&C Canteen 

Bush Blues Cafe  
 

Winter is almost here and with it brings Term 2&3’s Winter Menu. 
The 2020 winter menu continues to provide fresh & healthy items in 

line with WASCA & the Canteen Healthy Food Policy.  
 

We’re proud to provide school with a 72% green winter menu with an 
increase to vegetarian & halal items.  

Each menu item is coded to make choosing the right items for your child 
easier. In continuing to support local with good quality produce, you know 

that your kids are eating like they would be from home.  
 

We would also like to reassure families as we return to school for term 2, we 
are continuing to strive higher in all areas of our cleaning and hygiene for 

yours and our staff’s safety. Surfaces and class baskets are cleaned 
continually throughout the day with increased use of gloves and contactless 
supply deliveries to ensure social distancing measures. Staff will be adhering 
to social distancing and whilst we love each of our regular volunteers, they 
will also stay away for the meantime. Student contact with the canteen will 

also be kept to a minimum with a slow start to the term.  
 

Canteen service will be constantly reviewed and updated in line with the 
student numbers as they increase during the term. Please make sure you 

follow the P&C facebook page to keep updated regularly 
https://www.facebook.com/landsdaleprimaryschoolpandc/ 

 

 

Week 1 
 

 

Week 2 
 

Week 3 
 
 
 

CLOSED 

 

ONLINE Qkr ONLY 
(no over the counter cash orders) 

 

LUNCH ORDERS ONLY 
(see specific menu on Qkr) 

 

Thursday 7th May 
Friday 8th May 

 

 

ONLINE Qkr ONLY 
(no over the counter cash orders) 

 

LUNCH ORDERS ONLY 
(see specific menu on Qkr) 

 

Thursday 14th May  
Friday 15th May 

 
Please note: There will be no Recess or After Lunch sales in weeks 2 & 3 
Teaching Staff menu will return soon.  
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